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PERSONS WHO ARE 50 YEARS AND ABOVE ARE ENCOURAGED TO VISIT NEAREST VACCINATION 

SITES  
 

The Limpopo Department of Health is calling upon all persons who are 50 years and above and 

registered for vaccination to visit their nearest vaccination sites to receive their vaccine.  
 

This clarion call comes at the backdrop of the successful launch of the vaccination program for persons 

who are 50 years and above. Since the opening for the registration process of persons above 50 years 

on the 1st of July 2021, the department has been inundated with calls of individuals who have 

registered but aren't getting scheduled for vaccination.  
 

The vaccination of the persons over the age of 50 starts as the province successfully vaccinated over 

380 000 persons who are 60 years and above.  
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